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IOMAX TO CONDUCT TESTING AT THE HYDE COUNTY AIRPORT 

AUGUST 5-8, 2015 
 

 
Flight testing will be conducted at the Hyde County Airport August 5 through August 8, 2015.  
All tests will be conducted during daylight hours.  A FAA NOTAM has been issued.   
During the testing period, observers will see burning flares deployed at an altitude of 2,000-
3,000 feet above ground level.  Burn time will last approximately 3.5 to 5 seconds.  All flares 
will be fully extinguished at 500 feet below launch altitude and will not reach the ground.  There 
will be no threat to surrounding woodlands, croplands or to wildlife in the test area. 
 
For more information regarding the testing, please contact Rosemary Johnson, at 252-926-4474, 
or email rjohnson@hydecountync.gov . 
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